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Belgrave is an independent special school (for children from 6 – 16 years ) that meets the needs of pupils with SpLD (dyslexia) and associated issues, including Developmental Coordination Disorder (dyspraxia), dyscalculia, dysgraphia, slow processing, sensory processing disorder, poor working memory and anxiety.
Admission Demands

We may gain information from:

· An initial consultation 
· Parental questionnaire
· Current school report
· A day or half-day visit to the school (A Taster Day)
· Educational Psychologists’ reports
· Specialist teachers’ reports

· Experienced teachers’ referrals

· Various dyslexia and dyscalculia screeners 

· Occupational Therapists’ reports

· Speech and Language Therapists’ reports

· Paediatricians’ reports

· Clinical Psychiatrists’ reports 

· Education Health Care Plans (EHCPs)

The parents are invited to look around the school and to discuss their child’s difficulties with the Head Teacher. If they feel they would like to send their child to Belgrave School a taster day will be arranged. During the taster day, the child’s difficulties and behaviour will be assessed and a judgement made as to whether Belgrave School is a suitable placement for that child.
Once the suitability of the school for the child and the child for the school has been established, an application and registration form is sent to the parent.  A school place is then nominated for privately financed pupils on receipt of a non- refundable registration fee of £250 and a completed application form. Before finalising the application a contract with the school will need to be signed. If the place is to be funded by a Local Authority through an Education Health Care Plan (EHCP), this will be dependent upon the agreement of that Local Authority as well as the school agreeing to the official consultation from that Local Authority.
Medical information is requested on the application form and will be recorded for the class teacher’s use.  The Headteacher and the School Manager should be informed if your child is on medication.  Any medication the parent wishes the class teacher to administer during the school day must be previously agreed by the Headteacher and will require an authorisation form to be completed by the parent and Headteacher.

Parents will be provided with a ‘School pack’ which includes information on the general running and maintenance of the school. Policy documents are available for inspection from the office and key documents are on the school website. 

